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Good morning, 

First Penance. 

Our 2nd class children will be celebrating the sacrament of First Penance on 
Tuesday, 19th March at 11am in the parish church. A word of thanks to Ms.Khan for 
preparing the children in school. Sending our 2nd class every good wish at this very 
special time in their lives. 

Seachtain na Gaeilge. 

In celebration of Seachtain na Gaeilge, we had a great afternoon yesterday at our 
whole school Tráth na gCeist, well done to all the teams. Tomorrow we are looking 
forward to enjoying some traditional Irish songs, lead by our 1st, 2nd classes and 
Ms. Khan. We will finish off the week celebrating our Irish culture and heritage with a 
whole school ceilí, thanks to Ms. Kilmartin and 5th, 6th girls. You can log on 
to snag.ie for information and ideas. 

MCS Musical.  

Our 5th, 6th class girls have been invited to the Mountrath Community School 
musical 'Back to the 80's' next Wednesday. We wish our past pupils who are taking 
part the very best of luck.  

Trócaire. 

Next Wednesday a speaker from Trócaire will visit classes to talk to the children 
about the work that Trócaire does, this year the lenten campaign focuses on Malawi, 
Africa. To date we have raised €127.80 which is wonderful. We have invited Fr. PJ 
into our school the day of the Easter holidays - Julia and Mylee (6th class) will 
present him with the total raised. This is a lovely opportunity for the children to be 
mindful of those less fortunate and to be thankful for all that they have. I will let you 
know the total raised before Easter. 

Easter Raffle. 

€2 tickets are on sale in the school to be in with a chance of winning some Easter 
prizes. The prizes are on display in the front porch, much to the delight of the 
children! 
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St Patrick's Day. 

A word of thanks to Mary and Marion for decorating the school for St. Patrick's Day. 
Children are invited to wear something green on Friday in celebration of our Irish 
culture and heritage. Hope you all have a lovely day off on Monday in honour of St. 
Patrick. 

  

Beannachtaí na féile Pádraig oraibh go léir, 

Slán agus beannacht, 

M. Rohan. 

 

 


